From: Tony Schinella

To: Bonenfant, Janice
Subject: Referral for Concord City Council ...

Date: Friday, June 20, 2025 8:39:02 AM

[CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or
open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe]

Good morning, Janice, | hope this email finds you well.

It has been suggested | refer the following requests to the Concord City
Council for the Parking Committee to consider, as proposed changes to
parking around Concord High School. Can you do this for me please?

1) Increase the maximum parking time on spaces on the north side of
Warren Street between Westbourne Road and the entrance to Concord
High School from 20 minutes to 1 hour.

2) Reduce the parking time limit in the spaces on the north side of
Warren Street between Westbourne Road and the entrance to Concord
High School from 7 a.m. to midnight to 7 a.m. to 3 p.m.

3) Allow parking on the east side of Westbourne Road between Warren
Street and School Street from 8:30 a.m. to 1:30 p.m. for a maximum of
1 hour.

I’'m also going to request the following things, too:

a) Have city staff audit all streets currently designated as “No Parking”
within three-quarters of a mile of Concord High School to find areas that
can be freed up, for lack of a better term, and changed to one-sided
street parking, long-term (the length of the school day), for students
and-or residents to park.

b) Direct the Parking Committee to place “Concord High School parking
issues” back its agenda, as an item with regular updates on
communication between the city and school district about these issues,
with an effort to work toward resolving them.



Thank you for your assistance in this matter.
Best, Tony
radiotony@comcast.net
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